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SAR Sensor Declaration

Date: December 19, 2018

We, Orion Labs, Inc., declare that ROS-001-VZ (FCC ID: 2ANZ3ROS001VZ) SAR sensor
(CY8C4024) has been disabled by software.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to

contact me.

Sincerely,

N%. Jeff Beene
Head of Devices

Orion Labs, Inc
208 Utah Street Suite 350 San Francisco California United States






